
We are experiencing an overwhelming

amount of prescription

requests from outside pharmacies

(Chewy, 1-800-petmeds etc.). Due to the

volume of these requests it may take up to

7-10 business days to approve and submit

these requests. Please plan ahead to

assure enough time for your request to be

processed. We apologize for any

inconvenience, and thank you for your

patience and understanding during this

unsure time. 
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